
Investing in our Future

Alaska faces unique challenges in postsecondary education 
access and student completion. By 2025, 65 percent of 
all jobs in Alaska will require some form of postsecondary 
training, yet just 54 percent of Alaskans possess a 
postsecondary credential. Addressing this attainment gap 
is essential to our economic prosperity and to ensuring 
Alaskans are ready for today’s workforce. 

Financial assistance increases student access and success in 
higher education. Recognizing this, in 2012 the Legislature 
established the Alaska Higher Education Investment Fund 
to endow two assistance programs for Alaskans, the merit-


